
NOTICE OF INTENTION 

TO DEMOLISH 

 

 

In accordance with the Town of Glastonbury Ordinance entitled Ordinance Concerning the 

Demolition of Buildings, notice is hereby given that Paul Jacques filed an application on April 3, 

2020 for a permit to demolish a single family dwelling on the property known as 180 Main Street 

owned by Guaranteed Maintenance & Development LLC.  Any person wishing to object to such 

demolition must submit a written objection to the issuance of the demolition permit filed with the 

Building Official and a copy mailed by first class mail to the applicant and to the owner of the 

property by any individual, firm, corporation, organization or other entity within thirty (30) days 

following publication of the legal notice. (May 14, 2020) 

 

Peter R. Carey 

Building Official 

 

 


